

TERM 3: THURSDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 2017



French pronunciation workshop with Lucille



Baguette pour déjeuner

## YEAR 9 FRENCH AT ALLIANCE FRANÇAISE DE SYDNEY

Year 9 French Elective enjoy French language immersion at Alliance Française.

Bonjour, tout le monde! Wednesday 23 August, Year 9 French elective enjoyed their excursion to the Alliance Française de Sydney. The students participated in a language pronunciation

workshop and experienced full immersion in the French language.

They undertook several activities that challenged their understanding and application of French and were encouraged to communicate entirely in spoken French. After the workshop we enjoyed a delicious French style lunch of baguettes. This was a very positive experience for Year 9 French elective, they are a lovely group of students, the very first French elective class ever at Thomas Hassall Anglican College. We look forward to returning to the Alliance Française in 2018.

Au revoir.